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Update for the Norfolk County Fair & Horse Show  

June 16, 2021– We are pleased to provide an update on the status of The 2021 Norfolk County 

Fair & Horse Show, October 5
th

 – 11
th

.  The Board of Directors, in consultation with our 

Committee’s, volunteers and staff continue working on plans that include various options and 

opportunities that may be available in the presentation of this year’s Fair. 

Be assured that the safety and well-being of our community, volunteers, exhibitors, partners and 

fair patrons always comes first.  To achieve this, we are also working and planning with our 

industry partners including the Haldimand Norfolk Health Unit, Norfolk County, Ontario 

Association of Agricultural Societies, the Canadian Association of Fairs and Exhibitions, the 

Canadian Association of Amusement Operators and our suppliers.   

The importance of the Fair to the people in our community resides in the heart of our efforts in 

2021.  So this year, more than ever, we hope for your support and patience and we will release 

information as it becomes available in these ever changing times.    

The Norfolk County Fair & Horse show has a storied 181 years of sharing our Culture and 

Heritage with pride and safety.  As this pandemic has evolved we are proud of the efforts in our 

Community and that pride will continue in everything we do in 2021. 

Stay tuned for further announcements and visit our social media pages and web site for up to 

date information in the coming weeks.   
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